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1st  February 2019 
 
ByrneWallace,	 
88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my interest in a summer internship with ByrneWallace. Currently I am a 
third year student in University College Dublin studying Business & Law and I would very much 
appreciate an opportunity to further my skills in Law. 

ByrneWallace has an excellent reputation for its focus on excellent quality legal advice and I am 
confident that my academic background combined with previous corporate work experience 
could be beneficial to your work environment.  

Practical experience is very important to me having worked in a fast paced corporate environment 
both in a professional service firm and industry. The skills I have acquired during this extensive 
period of time have allowed me to gain the knowledge to meet deadlines and fulfil tasks to the 
highest standards. 

Last March, I was an attendee on the UCD Corporate & Commercial law trip to London where we 
visited various law firms. Receiving the invaluable opportunity to experience life as city lawyer 
first hand. After this experience working as a solicitor in one of Irelands largest law firms has  really 
appealed to me. 

My background and experience together with my eagerness to learn more about business and 
law make me ideally suited for an internship with your organisation. 

I would be delighted to have an opportunity to personally interview with you to discuss further 
my qualifications which are fully presented in my enclosed curriculum vitae. 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

   Barry Moran 


